
Memo 
Department of Planning & Housing 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 

DATE: December 9, 2022 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing for Zoning Text Amendment for Home Occupations Standards 

Staff requests that the City Council continue the public hearing for the Zoning Text Amendment for 

Home Occupations Standards until January 10, 2023. The continuance is to allow for coordination 

between Planning and Legal staff regarding the draft ordinance. City staff anticipates having a full staff 

report and draft ordinance for the January 10, 2023, City Council meeting.  
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